Rosenberg Corey

From: Doumit Matt

Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 8:02 AM
To: Rosenberg Corey

Subject: FW: Confirmation on HB 2930-A

Please post to OLIS under the Work Session for HB 2930.

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst
Legislative Policy and Research Office

Oregon State Capitol

900 Court St NE Rm. 453
Salem, OR 97301
503-986-1514

Senate Committee on Human Services

From: Sen Gelser

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 6:34 PM

To: Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: FW: Confirmation on HB 2930-A

Hi Matt,
Can you please add this to OLIS for the Work Session on HB 2930? Thank you!
Sara

Senator Sara Gelser

Deputy Majority Leader

Chair, Senate Human Services Committee
Senate District 8 (Corvallis/Albany)

(503) 986-1708
sen.saragelser@oregonlegislature.gov

Scheduling requests please contact Chief of Staff Angela Donley:
angela.donley@oreqgonlegislature.gov <mailto:angela.donley@state.or.us> or
503-986-1708

Please note that all email sent to and from this email may be accessed by
Senator Gelser’s personal staff, and may be subject to disclosure under
public records law.

From: Stinson J <CYNTHIA.J.STINSON@dhsoha.state.or.us>
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 at 4:39 PM




To: Rep Boone <Rep.DeborahBoone@oregonlegislature.gov>, Sen Gelser <Sen.SaraGelser@oregonlegislature.gov>
Cc: AYERS Stacey <Stacey.AYERS@dhsoha.state.or.us>, "San Souci, Mark B CIV (US)" <mark.b.sansouci.civ@mail.mil>
Subject: Confirmation on HB 2930-A

Sen. Gelser and Rep. Boone,

| was able to double check with both our Child Protective Services Manager, Stacey Ayers, and our legal counsel at DOJ
and confirm that the language in the A-Engrossed version of the bill allows us the discretion to withhold disclosure of
information related to a child abuse report or assessment if doing so would be a danger to the child(ren) or an
impediment to the investigation.

Thank you for the opportunity to clarify and please let me know if you need anything further from DHS. Cynthia

Cynthia Stinson

Legislative Coordinator

Oregon Department of Human Services
500 Summer Street NE

Salem, OR 97301
cynthia.j.stinson@state.or.us
503-508-5990




